NEWS SHEET
for the

TEDDINGTON SOCIETY
1974.
BONFIRE PARTY

The children and Young Peoples Group are organising a Teddington Society
Bonfire Party, in accordance with the sensible trend towards official and
controlled firework displays. It will be on NOVEMBER 5th (or the
following evening if wet), and will START at 6.30 with a bonfire,
fireworks will start around 7.00 and the bonfire will also consume an
appropriate guy between then and 8.00. The event will be held on the site
at the junction of Waldegrave Road and Teddington Park Road and TICKETS
will be 50p each or £1-25 for a family, inclusive of some form of
REFRESHMENT. Tickets from Jeff Bishop, 88 Bushy Park Road. (977 3962) or
your nearest committee member (see list on newsletter).

LOCAL CHILDREN & THEIR ENVIRONMENT

In an attempt to get local children to learn more about, and appreciate
more aspects of Teddington, several projects will be running shortly at
local schools :—

1. November 4th to 15th :— The older children at St.Marys and St.Peters
School will be studying their brand new building and its surroundings.
(There will be an exhibition of work on the afternoon of the 15th, at
the school in Church Road)

2. November 4th to December 20th :— 4th year pupils at Kneller School
will be doing a studies and comparisons of the history, present situation
and future of the Udney Park Estate and the Grove Estate.

3. January 1975 :— 5th year pupils from Teddington Boys School will be
surveying the provision of recreation facilities for secondary age
children in Teddington, suggesting what more is needed.

4. Summer Term 1975 :- Students from Kneller, Teddington Boys and Thames
Valley College will be doing the required survey work for the Teddington
(Park Road) Conservation Area.

If any of these pupils knock on your door or stop you in the street
please give them all the help you can— they are the people to take over
the care of our Town! (for more information phone Jeff Bishop).

HELP! COMMUNICATORS WANTED URGENTLY

Our publicity Group is desperately understaffed, and. would be glad of
experienced help.

We need people with experience of writing copy for publicity material;
people who can produce layouts and artwork for posters, leaflets, etc.;
people who can get things printed.

If you have experience in any of these areas and would be willing to help,
please contact Geoffrey Draughn, 29. Cedar Road, Teddington.

telephone 977 3065.



